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C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S -  T E R M  4  

Week 10 December 

Mon 10   Reports go home 

Wed 12   Annual Speech Day: 9:30am 

 Canteen closed for recess and lunch  

 2.45pm, Uniform Shop open – last time, 2012 

Fri    14   Year 6 Day Out 

Week 11 December 

Mon 17    Disco,   Free sausage sizzle – wear uniform 

Tue 18    Picnic Day – wear uniform 

Wed 19    Last day for students – wear mufti 

2013 

Wed 30 Jan Years 1-6 return 

Mon 4 Feb Kindergarten children start 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Volunteers are needed for two P&C activities in the 

last two weeks of school. 

The P&C traditionally holds a morning tea after the 

Speech Day ceremony, which will be held this 

Wednesday, 12th December. Volunteers should 

contact Ashleigh on 0414 428 547. 

On Monday 17th Dec, there will be a disco/ sausage 

sizzle for the children. Volunteers are needed to help 

with preparation, cooking, serving and cleaning up. 

Please call Andigone: 0412 210 237. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 

UNIFORM SHOP  

The last 2012 opening time of the Uniform Shop will 

be this Wed 12th Dec at 2.45pm. Second hand 

uniforms will be on sale for $5 per item.  

Please note that in 2013, the first opening of the 

Uniform Shop will be at 2.45pm on Wednesday, 1
st
 

Feb. Our volunteers are not able to open it before 

school on the first day. Please ensure that uniform 

needs for the first day are obtained this week. 

CANTEEN NEWS 

Another HUGE THANK YOU to our canteen 

volunteers especially to Jason. 

Due to a little confusion over canteen rostering Jason 

was left to run a busy Friday on his own. The 

wonderful Amanda stepped up to help him out in the 

morning until recess then Jason’s lovely wife Lesley 

came to assist for an hour and then Jason’s lovely 

sister-in-law came in to help save the day too. Due to 

Jason’s resourcefulness the day ran smoothly. Thank 

you Jason for going above the call of duty to ensure 

the kids received their lunches. 

Wed 5th – Monica  

Fri 7th - Amanda, Jason, Lesley  

Special Note to parents: Due to swimming lessons 

for Years 2 & 3 please remember to put SWIMMING 

on your lunch orders to ensure your lunch is ready 

for early pick up from the canteen.  

Canteen Closed: On Speech Day, Wednesday 12
th

 

December, the canteen will not be opening. 

Final Note: Due to the end of year, we are trying to 

run down stock levels in the canteen so don’t be too 

disappointed if your favourite food/drink/ice-cream 

item is not available. Thank you, Canteen Committee 
 

ANNUAL SPEECH DAY 

All members of our community are invited to attend our 

annual Speech Day, to be held in the school hall from 

9:30 – 11:00am this Wednesday, 12
th
 December, 

followed by morning tea in the library. 
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 PICNIC DAY K-Year 6 

On Tuesday, 18
th
 December, parents are invited to 

join their children for a picnic lunch in the playground, 

from 12.30 to 2.00pm. “Bring a plate”, co-ordinated by 

the class teacher. 

 

FIRE BRIGADE VISIT 

This Thursday, Kindergarten and Year One are very 

lucky as the local fire brigade is coming to our school 

to educate the students on fire safety. As the students 

will be outside for quite a while, we encourage you to 

put sunscreen on your child in the morning and check 

they have a hat. 

 

ORDERING SCHOOL MAGAZINE 

Attached to this newsletter is a subscription form for 

“The School Magazine”. This is a great reading 

resource which parents/grandparents may wish to 

give as a gift. During 2013, a magazine will be sent 

monthly for 10 months. There is an age guide to assist 

judging the appropriate level. If you are interested, 

please send subscription form directly to the supplier. 

 

ANAPHYLAXIS  

The Department of Education and Communities has 

recently announced that all government schools will 

receive a general use adrenaline autoinjector (an 

EpiPen) for their first aid kit.  
 

This does not replace the need for parents to continue 

to provide the school with an adrenaline autoinjector 

and ASCIA Action Plan for Anaphylaxis signed and 

dated by their doctor when their child has been 

diagnosed with anaphylaxis. Instead the general use 

adrenaline autoinjector is intended to be used if:  

 An undiagnosed student has an anaphylactic 

reaction at school; 

 There is a misfire of the adrenaline autoinjector 

that has been prescribed for a student; or 

 A student requires further adrenaline autoinjector 

to be administered after his or her own adrenaline 

autoinjector has been administered.  
 

Please contact the school if you would like further 

information in relation to this matter 

 

 

 

ADVERTISEMENTS 
We sincerely thank our advertisers for their support of our 

school. The NSW Department of Education and Communities 

and Pagewood Public School do not endorse these companies 

or individuals or their services and products. 

FERNWOOD ROSEBERY 

Zumba    Group Fitness    Personal Training 

Cell IQ   Food coaching  Massage  

Beauty  Laser Fat Reduction  

12-20 Rosebery Avenue, Rosebery  Ph: 

96631611 

Email: rosebery@fernwoodfitness.com.au  

Open 7 days Child Minding Available 

 
R T ACCOUNTING & TAXATION SERVICES 

Registered Tax Agent. All types of tax returns. 

Specialist in MYOB, BAS, GST, PAYG Payment 

Summary. Company Registration, Bookkeeping. 

Phone: 0409 609 448   Email: info@rttaxation.com 

www.rttaxation.com 

JUDO FOR KIDS  
THE WAY CHILDREN USED TO PLAY  

 EASTERN SUBURBS PCYC 6A BUNNERONG RD. 
DACEYVILLE 

 UNSW  GYM, HIGH ST, KENSINGTON 
LEARN HOW TO FALL SAFELY.  

LET YOUR CHILDREN PUSH, RUMBLE AND ROLL THEIR 

WAY TO INCREASED CONFIDENCE 

3yrs – 14yrs of age        Beginner to Olympians 
Call UNSW Judo on 9385 4725 
Coaches: Warren Rosser Olympian 1988   

Tatiana Minkovskaya – Russian Coach 
www.unswjudo.net.au 

 

TRIATHLON CAMP 
Tri-Stars is a national program developed by 
Triathlon Australia and the Australian Institute of 
Sport. It is a nationally inclusive program that offers 
safe and fun participating and training 
environments for kids in the sport of triathlon. 
 
A 2 day camp will be held at Yarra Bay on 21

st
/22

nd
 

January, 8:00am- 12:30pm. Participants must be 
between the ages of 7 and 15 years and must be 
proficient swimmers. Cost is $130.00 per child. 
Online registration opens Monday 10 December 
2012 at www..coogeetriclub.com.au or direct link 
Spaces are limited so book early! 
 
For more information about the camp email: 
admin@226coaching.com or check out the 
websites at www.coogeetriclub.com.au or 
www.226coaching.com 
 

mailto:rosebery@fernwoodfitness.com.au
mailto:info@rttaxation.com
http://www.rttaxation.com/
http://www.unswjudo.net.au/
http://www.coogeetriclub.com.au/
http://www.226coaching.com/

